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Nero's Place in  Bergen  (NL)    
Nero is an attractive and multi-purpose Grand café- restaurant in the middle of 
Bergen. Bergen is a kind of artistic village and Nero’s place is established in the 
middle of this little town. This Grand café in Art-Deco style is for the inhabitants and 
visitors of Bergen the most favorite spot to pay a visit, just for a cup of coffee or an 
espresso or to have a bite after a day on the Dutch beach. 
 
At this very moment, after many years, they are still using Stage Accompany 
equipment and the products are still in excellent condition. Nero's place is 
celebrating their 25th anniversary. Beginning with the SA900 and expending the use 
of many other products, as in the PS44, they have combined it all together to a 
succeeded concept. Driven by the ES10 amplifier all the products are still working 
like a charm. Do we need to say more.......real quality speaks for itself. 

 

The Perfect Shine from  Alphen aan den Rijn  (NL) is Authorized Logo Partner.  

We are very pleased to announce that we have a new Logo Partner in the Netherlands. The 
Perfect Shine is located in Alphen aan den Rijn, in the middle of Holland near Amsterdam.  

This is what they write on their website; 
 
“Stage Accompany (SA) is THE brand name between all other professional audio and most of 
all a Dutch product which conquers the world. The slogan "That's How Music Should sound!" 
is very promising therefore we completely support the SA Company and their products.”  

We thank The Perfect Shine for these pleasant as well as supportive words and we welcome 
our new Logo Partner in the SA family. 

 

 

 

St. Nicolas visited our client “De Oldeburgh” and al l the St. Nicolas songs were 
played on the new Friends series.  

Last month we have sold the Friends series (F9) to a nursing home called “De Oldeburgh” 
in Ouddorp (NL). On the 5th of December they all celebrated the typical Dutch Custom. On 
the Daily News of the 5th of December we have written about this Dutch Custom. Santa 
Claus visited all the residents and the staff of the nursing home. It was a nice gathering just 
look at the photographs. 

 
 

HAPPY NEW YEAR  
 
The Christmas holiday season is over. We are all back in the office again to give you the 
full service you require. On behalf of all the employees of Stage Accompany we wish you 
a prosperous New Year in good health and colorful circumstances. We are looking forward 
in doing business with you in the next year in good health and in bright and glorious 
circumstances. 

 

 

 


